
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
 
On the occasion of “Earth Day” Friday 21st April 2023, we have scheduled a Fancy Dress 

Activity for the students of Pre-primary section. The theme for the same is – “Best out of 

waste”. You are requested to dress up your ward as per the theme & help him/her to prepare 2 

to 3 lines for the presentation. 

Each student will be given ‘One Minute” to present his/her idea. 

For any query regarding the above you are requested to message / contact the Class Teacher 

before 4:00pm on any working day.  

 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Archana Pal Singh 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0019 

11th April, 2023 

 


